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PUBLIC NOTICE: 

CLOSURE OF ITF263 QUERIES GROUP EMAILS 
 

The Commissioner of Taxes wishes to notify valued clients (both registered and unregistered 

taxpayers) that all the ITF263 queries desk group emails, which were created for channeling ITF 

263 queries, will be closed on 30th June 2023. Clients are therefore advised to utilize the ZIMRA 

Contact Centre for all queries and enquiries through the various client touch points like social 

media, email, calls, SMS and WhatsApp. Currently the ZIMRA Contact Centre is operating between 

8:00am-5:00pm Monday to Friday and between 8:00am - 12:30pm on Saturday with 

agents attending to client queries and enquiries. 

 

The Contact Centre is accessible on: 

 Toll Free: 585 
Landlines: 08688007614    

contactcentre@zimra.co.zw 

+263 782729862 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
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